

Gloria Parks Community Center 3242 Main Street Buffalo, N.Y. 14214 January 26, 2017

Dan Emmer Ed Tech of Western New York Buffalo, New York

Dear Dan:

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the University District Community Development Association, I thank you for Ed Tech of Western New York's donation and installation of 12 desktop computers and an Ubiquiti wifi access point for our computer lab in Gloria J. Parks Community Center.

These newer used, refurbished computers will enable us to expand our Computers for Seniors classes and offer computer project work and instruction to our teen and after school programs. This is a great enhancement to our human services programs overall.

Your donation speaks to the commitment Ed Tech of Western New York makes to strengthen our community. We appreciate that Ed Tech understands that it takes community support to sustain a community center. With partners like Ed Tech, we can continue to serve the University District and help our residents create better lives for themselves and their families.

If you need any additional information about our agency, feel free to call me at 832-1010 or email me at  $\underline{r.scibilia@udcda.org}$ .

I affirm that your organization has received no services in exchange for this donation. As a donation to our 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, this entire donation is tax deductible.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Roseann Scibilia Executive Director